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PAKISTAN NAVY PROVIDED ASSISTANCE TO FISHERMEN AT SEA NEAR 
ORMARA 

 
Karachi,06 Oct 22:  Pakistan Navy rendered assistance to local fishermen in distress 
onboard fishing howra Al-Qadir at sea off Ormara.   
 

Upon receiving information, Pakistan Navy patrol boats based at Ormara 
immediately scrambled to locate the distress fishing boat.  The boat was located South 
of Ormara where some fishermen were found sick. They were taken onboard and 
rushed back to Naval hospital PNS Darmanjah Ormara and provided medical 
assistance. Bodies of two other fishermen found dead onboard Fishing boat were also 
shifted to mortuary for handing over to their relatives. 
 

Pakistan Navy reiterates its support to the fishing community and would continue 
to assist in every hour of need. 
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